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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Despite regular reminders in our Bourne Abbey Updates, we have again, this week, had some 

concerns raised by local residents about inconsiderate and dangerous parking around the 

school.   

 

Please, please be considerate of all of our neighbours and DO NOT park or wait on private 

property or across gateways.  Please think about how you would feel as a householder in the 

same circumstances.  Additionally, don’t forget you should not park on double yellow lines, on 

footpaths or in the school safety zone.  

 

Please support us in keeping your children safe and in being a good neighbour. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr P Houghton 

Acting Head of School 
 
 


